

Selectmen's Office

www.essexct.gov

Norman M. Needleman, First Selectman Email: <u>nneedleman@essexct.gov</u> Board of Selectmen: Stacia R. Libby Bruce M. Glowac Essex Town Hall 29 West Avenue Essex. Connecticut 06426 Telephone: 860-767-4340 Fax: 860-767-8509

TOWN OF ESSEX NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING APRIL 3, 2019 MEETING ROOM A

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Board of Selectmen of the Town of Essex, Connecticut, will hold a Public Hearing in the Essex Town Hall, 29 West Avenue in said Essex, Wednesday, April 3, 2019 at 4:45 pm. to hear any, and all persons who wish to be heard in regard to the following:

1.	The Amended and Restated Ordinance Creating the Harbor Management Commission. Copies of said Ordinance are on file in the Town Clerk's office.
	Norman M. Needleman, First Selectman
	Stacia R. Libby, Selectman
	Bruce Glowac, Selectman

Dated this 20 day of March, 2019